Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

From 1 November 2017 to 31 October 2019, all electronic correspondence between Philip Morris International (PMI.com) and the following:
- Leader of the Council 
- Council Chief Executive / Acting Chief Executive
- Council employees working in the area of Public Health

The Council holds only one email received from Philip Morris International.  

This email, please see the attached, was received by Councillor Clarke on 01 April 2019.

No response was ever sent by Councillor Clarke, and the company did not follow-up the request.

Some information in the email has been redacted as the Council considers that to be an absolute exemption under Section 40(2) (personal data), and this therefore constitutes a refusal under Section 17 of the Freedom of Information Act.

The Council judges that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1-fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified, legitimate & explicit purposes.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

